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SAMPLE LETTER TO A MEMBER OF THE CLERGY
Dear ________________,
This letter is to encourage you to think about the important responsibilities your organist and choir director have in worship.  The Psalms and other documents of the early church tell us of the strong heritage of music in worship and it would be difficult for us to imagine a service that does not express our faith through music, as well as the spoken word.

Many personal and professional skills are necessary to accomplish this important part of worship. These skills are continually supported by the American Guild of Organists, a non-denominational organization of more than 14,000 members whose vocation is a musical ministry in churches, synagogues and educational institutions, globally.  The AGO provides certification programs, online teaching videos and a multitude of resources to support the needs of people who select music, rehearse choirs, play hymns and other service music, and practice for hours each week to improve their craft.  

Because your organist and/or choral director provide a ministry in music by helping to proclaim and interpret scripture through their musical selections and performance, your entire congregation will benefit from the enhancement of their professional skills through membership with AGO.   
Enclosed please find a membership brochure. You can learn more about AGO at www.agohq.org and find information about our local chapter and programs on our website: ________.  A sample copy of The American Organist is available upon request.  

We look forward to welcoming your musicians to AGO!  

Sincerely,

(Name)

Dean or Membership Coordinator

Telephone

E-mail

Enclosures:
Membership Brochure
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